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[Originally posted 11:35pm 12/22/2017 on WPHO FB Group]
"Good Evening Waverly Park Neighbors!

The 2017 Christmas Lights Contest was a huge success! We’re already taking notes on what we can do next year to
make it even better.

We had a great turnout for voting participation tonight. | want to Thank Everyone for taking time out of your night during
this busy season!

The winner of the voting participation is The Meyers’ at 832 Oxford! Congratulations! “if

This year we had almost 40 homes participating and it was a nail biter between 1st & 2nd Place! ‘&2

The 2017 winners are:

1st place - The Kaiser/East Family - 430 Westchester
2nd place - The Christian Family - 435 Westchester
3rd place - The Walters’ Family - 853 Oxford

All prizes will be handed out tomorrow[12/23/2017]. Congratulations to all of our winners!
THANK YOU to everyone who participated. Merry Christmas!!

Sarah Reed
Social Committee Chair
— feeling festive."



